The Freeman - 06/26/2018 Page : BO7

Submitted photo

Villarreal receives leadership award

WAUKESHA — Waukesha community leader Anselmo Villarreal, president and CEO of La Casa de Esperanza, was honored
recently at the Greater Milwaukee Foundation’s 2018 annual Meeting and Awards Presentation.

Villarreal received the foundation’s Doug Jansson Leadership Award, which recognizes nonprofit leaders — either volunteer
or staff — particularly those in underserved communities.

Also receiving a Civic Award was Melissa Goins, president of Maures Development Group, who received the Frank Kirkpatrick
Award, which honors those whose efforts lead to significant physical improvements in the community.

Villarreal, left, stands with Ellen Gilligan, president and CEO of the Greater Milwaukee Foundation, center, and Goins.
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